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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To : 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Mr. Souder: 

Friday, March 05, 201 0 1 Or05 AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers 
this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite 
it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily 
directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kent u c k y Pub 1 i c S e r v i c e C ommi s s i on 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

----- Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 7:13 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Please dismiss LGE rate increase. 

........................................... 
From: REDACTED [SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 7:13:24 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Please dismiss LGE rate increase. 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Everyone in my community is against allowing another LGE rate increase, 
particularly to cover storm costs. I personally lost $500 in food & livestock 
during those storms. No one reimbursed me for costs. I am not alone in this 
view. 
It simply is not fair to allow LGE to do this, especially when consumers do 
not have a choice. 

Thank you. 

Gerald Souder 
610 S Shelby St 
Louisville KY 40202 

Sent from mobile 

3/8/20 1 0 


